
Week Commencing: 10.10.22 

Today we were awash in a sea of green clothing, raising awareness and showing our support for World Cerebral Palsy day. 

We also held a dance-athon this morning, belting out some classics and throwing some shapes on the dance floor; showing 

our support for our friends in school who have this condition. The morning included a very impressive and inclusive conga 

line doing the rounds!! 

Don’t forget that the school photographer will be in next Tuesday. Best smiles at the ready! 

Have a great weekend                                                   

                                                             —Tina Kearney, Head Teacher 

 

      

Birthdays coming up ….. None this week!  

Upcoming Dates 

1.10.22 Black History month begins. 

4.10.22 Grandparents Day 

6.10.22 National Poetry Day 

7.10.22 Celebrating world Cerebral 

Palsy day. Details to follow. 

10.10.22 World Mental Health Day 

11.10.22 School Photographer  

21.10.22 Last Day of Term. Hallow-

een fun! Staff and pupils are        

welcome to dress up to take part in 

some spooktacular fun! 

31.10.22 INSET DAY School closed 

to pupils. 

2.11.22 Parents Evening  

3.11.22 World Sandwich Day! 

“Learn from yesterday, live for today, hope for tomorrow. The important thing is not to stop questioning.” – Albert Einstein 

World Mental Health Day 

On Monday, all our classes will take part in at least one activity 

that supports them in a moment of ‘pause’ and relaxation to   

support awareness for this important day. Our teachers took part 

in some powerful Mindfulness training last week, exploring the 

science behind this invaluable tool as well as some practical     

suggestions. 

Barber vouchers 
 
By now, all male pupils should have received their free haircut 
voucher. We have enjoyed some of our pupils showing off their 
new cuts with pride!  
 

Facebook page 

A reminder that our school has its own Facebook page which is 

updated regularly with the goings on at school. This year we are 

including a weekly round up of the activities that classes have 

been taking part in. Take a look! 


